
Preface for Charity Auction Night 

Dear Friends and Supporters, 

We are delighted to welcome you to our annual Charity Auction Night. This evening is not just 

an opportunity for us to raise funds for our cause, but a chance to come together as a community 

to support those in need. 

Your generosity allows us to continue our work in providing essential services to those less 

fortunate. Each item on the auction block has been thoughtfully donated by local businesses and 

individuals who believe in our mission. 

As you bid on items that catch your eye, remember that your contributions will directly impact 

the lives of many. Together, we can create a brighter future. 

Thank you for being here and for your continued support. 

Sincerely, 

The Charity Auction Committee 


